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On July 8, 2024, Gettysburg College library’s Digital Humanities Fellows visited Bucknell University to 
meet up with their Digital Scholarship Summer Research Fellows. Eyoel Delessa (Research, Instruction, 
and First Year Engagement Librarian, Gettysburg), Jason Snyder (Librarian & Communications and 
Outreach Coordinator, Bucknell) and Ben Hoover (Student Experience and Outreach Specialist, Bucknell) 
led the combined fellows in a session about how to talk about their research. In this workshop, the 
fellows created elevator speeches that pitched their projects to various audiences. In the afternoon, the 
students showed off their current research projects to each other and solicited feedback. 

Participants: 

- Gettysburg College 
o R.C. Miessler, Digital Initiatives Librarian 
o Eyoel Delessa, Research, Instruction, and First Year Engagement librarian 
o Mary Elmquist, Scholarly Communications Librarian 
o Katie Lauriello, Digital Humanities Fellow 
o Fatou Ndiaye, Digital Humanities Fellow 
o Heather Stokes, Digital Humanities Fellow 

- Bucknell University 
o Carrie Pirmann, Social Sciences Librarian 
o Claire Cahoon, Digital Pedagogy & Scholarship Specialist 
o Jason Snyder, Librarian & Communications and Outreach Coordinator 
o Ben Hoover, Student Experience and Outreach Specialist 
o Malika Ali, Digital Scholarship Summer Research Fellow 
o Thandeka Bango, Digital Scholarship Summer Research Fellow 
o Gianna Depina, Digital Scholarship Summer Research Fellow 
o Jackline Masetu, Digital Scholarship Summer Research Fellow 


